
     Singlewell School 
 Mackenzie Way   

                                                                                Gravesend -Kent   
                                                                                DA12 5TY 

     Telephone: (01474) 569859 

   
                                                                            Email: office@singlewell.kent.sch.uk 

 Headteacher: Mrs R Catt 

    Deputy Headteacher: Mrs J Broad 
                                                               

Thursday 6th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Local visit to Saint Margaret's Church of England 
 

As part of our RE unit this term, Year 5 will be visiting Saint Margaret's Church of 

England to explore the inside of the church and ask Reverend Ted lots of questions.    
 

We have booked the visit on Wednesday 12th March, 2025. The visit will be for an hour 
or so and will not affect drop off and pick up times. Children will wear school uniforms 

as usual and comfortable shoes, along with a coat.  
 
This cost of this trip is free and no payment is required on this occasion. Parents do 
not need to sign a consent form if they have already signed the ‘Classroom Activities’ 

form sent at the beginning of the academic year. Please speak to your class teacher if 
you have any questions regarding this. We hope the children will enjoy their walk to 
the local church and have any questions answered by the time we get back! 

 

 
Many thanks, 
Miss Asiedu and Mrs Harvey 
 

 


